
 

EARLY BIRD DEADLINE of April 1, 2014 is approaching! 

 Register now for the 2014 CCSTA AGM in Kingston, Ontario 

 

The Trustees of the Algonquin and Lakeshore Catholic District School Board would like to 
remind Catholic Trustees that registration is open and underway for the 2014 CCSTA AGM, 
being held at the Four Points by Sheraton on the waterfront in beautiful downtown Kingston, 
Ontario, June 5 – 7, 2014.   Enjoy engaging Keynote Speakers who will discuss topics on New 
Evangelization that help us assess the state of our Church, the relationship between 
Parish/School/Parents and the larger secular society, and how Catholic Schools remain viable 
and relevant.  Delegates will also enjoy a keynote discussion panel, inspiring workshop 
sessions, and a fabulous dinner and sunset ceremony at historic Fort Henry – a National 
Historic Site of Canada. 

Workshops include The Poverty Challenge, Board Social Justice, and the Canadian Catholic 
Organization for Development and Peace.  Tours for delegates and companions are available, 
and Mass will be held at the beautiful and historic Cathedral of St. Mary of the Immaculate 
Conception. 

Visit http://www.alcdsb.on.ca/ccsta_2014_agm/ to register today.  
Early Bird rate of $575.00* is available until April 1, 2014.   

*Early Bird payment must be received by April 1, 2014. 

For more information, please contact: 

Laurie Morton, 
Administrative Assistant, Director's Office 
Algonquin and Lakeshore Catholic District School Board 
151 Dairy Avenue, Napanee, Ontario K7R 4B2 
Tel: 613-354-2255,ext 445  
Email: ccsta2014@alcdsb.on.ca 
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